
F:rom the Regius Professor 0£ Medicine, Oxford. 

Oct. 5th, '09 

Dear Dr. Abbott, 

The photographs and histories are excellent , just what I wish. 

They are very characte:ritio cases. 'J:he photograpi of my old specb:,en 

is admirable. I have not yet heard from Dr. Ad.arni , but I hope everything 

will turn out satisfactorily. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

m 
W Osler 


